
 

 

Southlands Solicitation Policy 

 Southlands Solicitation Policy Southlands does not permit outside selling or solicitation 

of any kind. This pertains to existing businesses at Southlands along with outside 

businesses, charity groups, non-profits, local schools, organizations (boy/girl scouts), 

etc. In addition, leaf lettering on vehicles or distributing materials to customers walking 

along Main Street is also prohibited. 

Individual stores or restaurants may allow outside charities / organizations inside their 

business without prior approval, but the activity must be entirely contained within the 

store or restaurant. 

 Thank you for your cooperation as we make Southlands a welcome environment for 

customers to shop and dine at our existing stores and restaurants. 


